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PRESS RELEASE                               

Philippine Embassy, Canberra 
1 Moonah Place, Yarralumla, ACT 2600                 * Tel. No. 02-6273-2535   *                         www.philembassy.org.au 

 
 

The Philippine Embassy in Canberra Walks with Nations to Support  
 Heart Foundation ACT 

 
14 October 2016 –Philippine Ambassador Minda Calaguian-Cruz led the Philippine 
Embassy in the Walk of Nations at Floriade in Canberra, Australia on 14 October 2016.  
The Philippine Embassy joined several other Embassies on a 45-minute early morning 
walk around Floriade, Canberra’s biggest flower festival held annually. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Heart Foundation ACT, a charity partner for Floriade 2016, initiated the Walk of 
Nations to engage the diplomatic community and local organizations to help promote 
the benefits of walking for the health of the heart. The walk covered 3.5 kilometers 
amidst the picturesque grounds of the flower festival.  
 
Philippine Ambassador Minda Calaguian-Cruz met Mr. Tony Stubbs, CEO of Heart 
Foundation ACT on 21 October 2016 to express the Embassy’s full support for the 
Foundation and hand over a contribution from the Philippine Embassy personnel.  
 
The Philippine Embassy in Canberra enjoins the Filipino community to keep a healthy 
and active lifestyle through walking. END    
 
 

H.E. Minda Calaguian-Cruz, Philippine Ambassador to Australia, leads the Philippine Embassy 
for the Walk of Nations at Floriade in support of the Heart Foundation ACT, 14 October 2016 
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The Philippine Embassy team supporting the Walk of 

Nations, 14 October 2016. 

The Embassies in Canberra participating in the 

Walk of Nations, 14 October 2016.  

Philippine Ambassador Minda Calaguian-Cruz (right) with Mr. Tony 

Stubbs, CEO of Heart Foundation ACT (left). 


